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Highlights of the Regional Board meeting – November 10, 2022  

 
2022 - 2023 Regional Board  
 

At the Inaugural Statutory meeting of the Regional 
District Board, the Oath of Office was administered 
and signed by all directors. Kelowna councillor Loyal 
Wooldridge was acclaimed by directors to serve a 
second year as chair. West Kelowna mayor Gord 
Milsom was acclaimed as vice-chair serving for a fifth 
year.  
The Regional District Board consists of 12 voting 
members representing the Central Okanagan East 
and Central Okanagan West electoral areas, and 
municipal appointees from the City of Kelowna, City of 
West Kelowna, District of Lake Country and District of 
Peachland.  Westbank First Nation is represented with 
a non-voting member appointed by Chief and Council.   
 

Regional Board directors 
 

Chair Loyal Wooldridge - Councillor, City of Kelowna 
Vice-Chair Gord Milsom - Mayor, City of West Kelowna 
Kevin Kraft - Central Okanagan East Electoral Area 
Wayne Carson - Central Okanagan West Electoral Area 
Tom Dyas - Mayor, City of Kelowna 
Blair Ireland - Mayor, District of Lake Country 
Patrick Van Minsel - Mayor, District of Peachland 
Ron Cannan - Councillor, City of Kelowna 
Charlie Hodge - Councillor, City of Kelowna 
Gord Lovegrove - Councillor, City of Kelowna 
Mohini Singh - Councillor, City of Kelowna 
Stephen Johnston - Councillor, City of West Kelowna 
Jordan Coble - Councillor - Westbank First Nation   

The number of directors and voting strength of each 
is based on population and the voting unit is specified 
in the Letters Patent for the Regional District.  The 
Provincial government approved an increase in the 
voting unit from 4,000 to 5,500 people.  As a result, 
the City of Kelowna now appoints six of the 12 voting 
directors.

Regional District Board orientation 

The members of the new Regional District Board 
participated in the first of two scheduled orientation 
sessions learning about the nuances of the Regional 
District form of governance. The next orientation 
opportunity for Board members will be Thursday, 
November 24. 

 
 

 
Regional Board meetings  

Regional District office – 1450 KLO Road, Kelowna 
(Woodhaven Boardroom)  
 

• Thursday, December 1 – 7 p.m. 
• Thursday, December 15 – 8:30 a.m. 

 
When a meeting begins, a live stream video link will be 
available for that meeting in the Upcoming Meeting 
agenda section of rdco.com/agenda. When available, 
a link to the Video recording will be posted in the Past 
Meetings section for the individual meeting date.   

 
Stay informed about the Regional District   
 

Sign up at rdco.com/subscribe to receive customized 
news and information from the Regional District. 
 

Share your thoughts and stay up to date with RDCO 
projects at yoursay.rdco.com.  
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